





Dear CREW participant,

Here at the Macmillan Survivorship Research Group we are busy analysing the data from the questionnaires which you kindly completed. We will send out a newsletter early next year with a summary of results from the project.

In the meantime, we are keen to hear from CREW participants willing to talk to us about your experience of being a CREW participant. This will help us to write a report about the study which is useful for cancer patients and survivors as well as clinicians and academics. If you would like to find out more about this opportunity, please get in touch with us using the contact details below.

As always, thank you for your support and help over the years.

With best wishes

Professor Claire Foster and all the team at the Macmillan Survivorship Research Group

-----

The Macmillan Survivorship Research Group, University of Southampton, Highfield campus, Nightingale Building (67), University Road, Southampton, SO17 1BJ. Tel: 023 80596885. Email: MSRG@soton.ac.uk